
 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 

G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 
 
 

FOR CLASSES VI TO X 

 

Circular No. BPS/20-21/35                                                   Date: 27.10.2020 

 

Dear Parent, 

This is to bring to your kind notice that there will be No Online Teaching from 

30th October 2020 (Friday) to 2nd November 2020 (Monday). The Online 

classes will be resumed from 03.11.2020 (Tuesday). Time Table for the next 

week will be shared soon on M.S. Teams and School website.  

Wish you all A Happy Festive Season!!! 

Stay Home Stay Safe!! 

 

Principal 

 


